CAWLB Minutes

CAWLB Meeting Minutes

1/11/06  

 The meeting was called to order by President John Goring at 7:25 p.m. at Farrell’s house.  Board members Denise Burchard, Farrell Culberson, Linda Crockett, Phil Coffaro, Kelly Levinson, Sharon Chamness and Martha Kiser were in attendance. From 7:05-7:25 we watched video footage of Lake Brantley boat ramps.
Secretary’s Report:  The minutes were approved as published.

Treasurer’s Report:  The November totals were corrected.  For the current year we have $2875 in income plus 6 new members that haven’t been deposited yet.  We have a total of 51 members and the key swap was set for Saturday 1/14/06 from 10a-12n.  

Income                             $2,875.00

Expenses                           $476.87
 Boat Ramp Fund              $12,462.82
Canal Reserve                 $6,177.80
12/31/05 Ending Bank Balance $14,569.87
Currently for the boat ramp we have $12,462.82 and $6000 estimated for 2006, so approximately $18,500 for the boat ramp.  That is enough to get a quote. All site work has been done and they still have to be paid around $250.  

A motion was passed to move $6000 into the boat ramp fund and when next months numbers come in we’ll add another $1500 to it to make it an even $20,000.

Beach Park: The swing set is still broken.  Farrell will ask a friend down the street if he will fix it.  All agreed they would try to find someone to volunteer to fix it.  

Newsletter:  We are going to wait to see how many members we get at the Saturday key swap.  Then on 3/1/06 we’ll mail and stuff the envelopes.  Any information members and residents would like to have put in the newsletter will be gratefully accepted.

Meeting Last Night 1/10/06 at the Seminole County Sherriff’s Office:
We are encouraged to do our own patrolling and are not encouraged to kill anyone, but yet to be the eyes and ears of the police.  If you see anything suspicious, call 911 (this goes to the local Seminole Police Department) or 407-665-6000. They encourage us to call, it is not any inconvenience for them as they want to be made aware of any suspicious activity in the community.

What the police are noticing lately is the criminals are checking locks on car doors, finding the garage door opener and getting into the houses and robbing them.  They recommend locking your car doors and keeping the garage closed.
You can volunteer to join Citizens on Patrol.  It is a 14 week class.

December Yard of the Month: 

Janice Kagan 2431 Westwood Drive 
Best Christmas Decorations: 

Harold & Barbara Torry 4190 Palmetto

Runner Up for Best Christmas Decorations:

1. Richard & Trisha 2070 Terrace

2. John & Kerry Klinger 2191 S. Terrace

3. John & Gail Kalepp 2481 Island Drive

4. Sandy Cassidy & Sebastian Forbes – 2280 Poinsetta

Most Spirit 

 Santos & Teresa Ynirio – 2030 W.Lake Brantley Drive

The meeting was adjourned at 8:28 p.m.

